
N i x o n , A n n a 

From: Sierra Club [information@sierraclub,org] on behalf of Kathleen Boyle [sierra@sierraclub.orgl 
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 10:35 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Sep 1 , 2015 

PUCO Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their old coal plants on my 
dime. These plants are not competitive with today's market prices for electricityj and they 
spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coalj which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is known to cause major air 
pollution and negatively impact public health while contributing to climate disruption. Due 
to Ohio's heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer economically feasible is 
bad public policy that, in addition to costing Ohio electric customers more, will prevent 
Ohio from reducing dangerous emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Boyle 
2028 Ridgeview Rd Apt D 
Columbus, OH 43221-2765 
kathleendesigns99(S)gmail. com 
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Nixon, Anna 

From: Brad Cotton [roundtownquaker@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 11:49 AM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: No support for dirty power plants 

Dear Chair Public Utilities Commission Ohio Andre Porter, 

WE must realize global warming is real and caused, in part, by coal burning power plants. 

I support modernization and improvement of Davis-Besse, but not dirty coal burning plants 

Brad Cotton 
Circleville, Ohio 

Sincerely, 

Brad Cotton 
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Nixon, Anna 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 9:34 AM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 9/1/2015 

Re: Christopher Dillon 

, 00000 

Docketing Case No.: 14-1297-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Andre Porter, I am 
writing to express my disapproval of the proposed First Energy rate hike which I 
believe would not be in the best interest of Ohio consumers. We must actively 
move away from aging, dirty sources of power and the draining expenses they 
create, not just on Ohians finances, but on our environment as 
well. Investments in clean, renewable, engergy will create jobs for the 
future. Thank you. Sincerely, Christopher Dillon 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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